
From: Neil P. Reiff
To: Kevin Paulsen
Cc: Neven Stipanovic; Robert Knop
Subject: RE: Pre-AOR 463 (Nabilah for GA) - Confirmation of Extension
Date: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:48:25 PM

Confirmed, we grant the extension.
 

From: Kevin Paulsen <KPaulsen@fec.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 3:47 PM
To: Neil P. Reiff <reiff@sandlerreiff.com>
Cc: Neven Stipanovic <NStipanovic@fec.gov>; Robert Knop <rknop@fec.gov>
Subject: Pre-AOR 463 (Nabilah for GA) - Confirmation of Extension
 
Neil,
 
Thank you for forwarding the additional information we requested.  Could you please confirm by
reply to this email that the requestor will grant an extension of the advisory opinion request for a
period of 30 days from the date on which the Commission holds its first open meeting with a
quorum of at least four Commissioners?
 
We wanted to have this in writing in a clean email to circulate to Commissioners and add to the AO
record that we publish on the Commission’s website.
 
Thanks again,
Kevin
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